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IIM Tiruchirappalli inaugurated the first batch of the Post Graduate Certificate Programme in 

Financial Management 

 
Indian Institute of Management Tiruchirappalli inaugurated the first batch of the Post Graduate Certificate 

Programme in Financial Management on 5th February 2023. This one year program equips the professionals 

with an understanding of the concepts, applications and practices of Financial Accounting and Financial 

Management to enhance their financial acumen.  

 

The event was graced with the presence of Dr. Sanjay Salunkhe, Chairman and MD, Jaro Education, Prof. 

Saravanan P, Dean (Corporate Relations & Faculty Affairs) and Prof. V Gopal, Programme Director. The 

dignitaries inaugurated the event with an invocation song and the lightening of the lamp. 

 

Prof. Saravanan welcomed the incoming batch. He started by outlining the programme’s goals and how it will 

aid the participants in enriching the students with various concepts of finance such as accounting, Mergers 

and Accusations, financial management, etc. He motivated the students to engage in peer learning and to 

absorb knowledge from the abundant rich experience of their peers, the faculty, and the curriculum. 

He thanked the technology partner Jaro Education for their support and for facilitating the execution of several 

programmes seamlessly. He discussed about various programmes offered by the executive education and 

consulting (EEC) office of IIM Tiruchirappalli such as faculty development programmes, business 

management certificate course for defence officers, etc. 

 

In his address, Dr. Sanjay Salunkhe, Chairman and MD Jaro Education, congratulated the participants for 

getting selected for the programme. He stressed on the importance of perpetual learning and mentioned that 

learning should never stop as everyone needs to upskill themselves throughout to keep pace with the fast paced 

world and applauded their dedication to study on weekends even while working. He then emphasized on the 

need to be a master of one area and jack of all others in order to facilitate interdisciplinary learning as well as 

to be prepared to attain top level positions in the future. He also highlighted the importance of staying updated 

with the current trends and motivated the students to put their ideas into action and have the vision to 

accomplish something. 

  

The ceremony concluded with the Vote of Thanks by Prof.V Gopal, Programme Director, followed by the 

national anthem.  

 


